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BROWN INVITES MOUNT CARMEL HEALTH SYSTEM CEO CLAUS VON ZYCHLIN TO 

ATTEND PAPAL VISIT IN WASHINGTON 
 

Von Zychlin Will Attend the Arrival of Pope Francis at the White House  
 
WASHINGTON, D.C. – U.S. Sen. Sherrod Brown (D-OH) today announced that Claus von 
Zychlin, President and CEO of Mount Carmel Health System in Columbus, will attend events 
related to Pope Francis’ visit to Washington, D.C. Brown invited von Zychlin to the arrival 
ceremony honoring Pope Francis at the White House. 
 
“Claus von Zychlin is a respected leader in Columbus and an effective president at Mount Carmel,” 
said Brown. “I’m thrilled he is able to attend Pope Francis’ visit and hear his message of service 
and helping others. This experience will be one he can share with his peers, Columbus residents, 
and staff.” 
 
"As a Catholic, not-for-profit health system, Mount Carmel strives to be a compassionate and 
transforming healing presence within central Ohio. I am humbled and honored to be able to attend 
Pope Francis' visit on behalf of my colleagues who work every day to achieve this mission for our 
patients." said von Zychlin. 
 
Von Zychlin has served as president and CEO of Mount Carmel Health System since 2006. 
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